
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Competitive courses and applications: meeting for Year 11 

 

Dear Student/Parent/Carer  
 

During the Sixth Form, students receive an extensive programme of “Next Steps” support and this 
is tailored to whatever destination or ambition they choose to pursue. We value all pathways 
equally but we recognise that some university courses (including those below) have additional 
admissions requirements - we aim to support students in understanding those requirements and 
making appropriate choices.  
 

Making well-informed decisions is vital to future success, and some students benefit from a long-
term perspective, so we would like to extend the support that we offer to students in Year 11, and 
so invite them, and their parents/carers, to two introductory information sessions to be held in the 
Main Hall at school on Tuesday 25 March: 
18:00 – 18:35 Applying to Oxford or Cambridge 

18:40 – 19:15 Applying to study medicine, dentistry and veterinary medicine  
 

We will give an outline of entry requirements for these courses, so that students know what the 
academic requirements are likely to be, and we will suggest some other things that Key Stage 4 
students might be doing now to put themselves in a good position to make a strong application 
later in their school career.  
 

Everyone is very welcome to join us. 
 

Please would you complete this short form to let us know if you plan to attend either meeting?  
 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs M Sutton (Next Steps and Careers Lead) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfu5-jUdI9Qa60UZ0mDKyAKUYGVuNOX2jjXJrtdHM1Dsz4BqA/viewform?usp=preview

